If you are having trouble viewing this bulletin in its proper format - view it and related documents at: http://www.shsparentassn.com/bulletin-archive.html

SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN

May 22, 2012

GRAD GRAMS - SEND A SPECIAL MESSAGE TO SHS GRADS - Deadline Extended to May 24

Surprise and delight as many SHS graduates as you know! Each of your messages is printed on an individual GRAD GRAM, and the personalized GRAD GRAMS are assembled in a booklet for each graduate and delivered by graduation night. Graduates really enjoy them!

- Who will you send GRAD GRAMS to? Relatives, friends, neighbors, employees, classmates, babysitters.
- Need a list of who's graduating? There's one on the <u>order form</u>.
- How much does it cost? Only \$1.00 per GRAD GRAM (less than a greeting card... and more personal):
- Special group rate: same message to all graduates for \$75.
- Write your own message(s), or choose from a list we've provided
- Proceeds go to the SHS Band Parent Association which supports our band students in grades 5-12.
- Order your Grad Grams SOON. In order to meet the printer's deadline you MUST have yours submitted by May 24.

And a Couple of Other Reminders:

Parents of Seniors

You should have RSVP'd to the Senior Celebration by now. If you are late, they can take reservations for a couple of more days – but you need to reply ASAP! For details and a copy of the invitation and rsvp card, see <u>Saturday's mini bulletin</u>. You really do NOT want to miss this sentimental event. Congratulations to all the graduating seniors and their parents – this is your time to celebrate together – bring your cameras and maybe your tissues. (If you've already sent in your rsvp – thank you for making the committee's job a little easier!)

Parents of Juniors

We are still in need of several Junior Parents to chaperone the Senior Dance on June 2. Why would Junior Parents chaperone the senior dance you ask? Because it is an evening for Senior Parents and their soon to be graduates to celebrate and bask in the joy of the moment. And because someone will do it for you next year. And because it will be fun! Please contact Pam Busalacchi at pam@1s2cz.com if you are willing to help.

·		
~		